
From: Cr Moira Deeming
Sent: Monday, 12 September 2022 1:33 PM
To:
Subject: FW: MEDIA RELEASE: Sex work decriminalisation community awareness campaign

 
 
Cr Moira Deeming 
Watts Ward Councillor | Melton City Council 
M: 0499 801 198 
E: moira.deeming@melton.vic.gov.au | W: melton.vic.gov.au 

 

From: Moira Deeming  
Sent: Friday, 26 November 2021 2:58 PM 
To:  
Subject: RE: MEDIA RELEASE: Sex work decriminalisation community awareness campaign 
 
Hi   
 
I’m sorry but that release is inaccurate, as I told  during the live meeting.  
 
Can you please let me know what can be done about this? 
 
Cr Moira Deeming 
Watts Ward Councillor | Melton City Council 
M: 0499 801 198 
E: moira.deeming@melton.vic.gov.au | W: melton.vic.gov.au 

 

From:   
Sent: Friday, 26 November 2021 2:29 PM 
Subject: MEDIA RELEASE: Sex work decriminalisation community awareness campaign 
 
Good afternoon,  
 
Please see attached media release on Council’s sex work decriminalisation community awareness campaign. 
 
Kind regards, 

  
 
 

 
 | Melton City Council  

 
 | W: melton.vic.gov.au  

PO Box 21, Melton VIC 3337  
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